
 

Dear DISC 2012 Participant, 

  

Welcome to DISC 2012 and Salvador. 

 

Below you will find some helpful information for the conference days. 

 

For those who are attending the tutorials and/or the welcome reception at the University Campus, on 

Monday, October the 15
th

, there will be a bus from Pestana Hotel (parking area) to the University Campus, 

with two departures: 7:30H and 17:30H. The bus returning from the University Campus to Pestana Hotel 

leaves just after the Welcome Reception at 20:30H.  See below for the complete bus service timetable. 

 

You will receive three tickets for lunch: full registrants will receive two tickets for the restaurant of the 

Pestana Hotel and one ticket for alternative restaurants. Student registrants will receive three tickets for 

alternative restaurants.  The two alternative restaurants are located on the same street as Pestana Hotel (Rua 

Fonte do Boi), listed below: 

 

1) Restaurante Confraria das Ostras. Rua Fonte do Boi, 8, Rio Vermelho  

2) Restaurante Manjericão. Rua Fonte do Boi, 3B, Rio Vermelho 

 

For restaurant (1) you must identify yourself (DISC badge) before ordering. For restaurant (2) you only need 

to handle your ticket when you are paying your bill. For each ticket, besides the ordinary meal, you can 

order either a juice or mineral water or a soft drink. Nothing else is covered by the ticket. 

 

Receipts for your registration will be available under request, on the registration desk (at Mathematics 

Institute or Pestana Hotel). 

 

Wireless network access will be available in the University Campus and the Hotel Conference Area. 

All members of the organizing committee and support team will be identified with a yellow badge; other 

participants have a white identification badge. Do not hesitate to contact one of us if you need any assistance 

during the conference. 

We wish you all the best during the symposium. 

 

Best Regards 

 

Raimundo Macêdo 

DISC 2012 Organizing Chair 

 

 

 


